Voyda, Joseph (CI-StPaul)

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>

Monday, January 13, 2020 7:42 AM

#Cl-StPaul_WebMaster; Johnson, Cassi (Cl-StPaul); Burchill, Hannah (CI-StPaul); Roby,
Julian (CI-StPaul); Rong-Hwa Gau; Donovan, Suzanne (CI-StPaul); Greene Guentzel,
Amanda (CI-StPaul); Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul); Valdes-Perez, Veronica (CI-StPaul);
Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Vang, Janie (CI-StPaul); Moua, MaiTeng (Cl-StPaul); Linston,
Maxine (CI-StPaul); O'Brien, Ashley (CI-StPaul); Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna
(CI-StPaul); Turner, Cherisse (CI-StPaul); Dumke, Alexander (CI-StPaul); Satterberg, Sarah
(CI-StPaul); Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul); Vang, Addison (CI-StPaul); Koziol, Kristin (Cl-
StPaul); Lovas, Mike (CI-StPaul); Voyda, Joseph (CI-StPaul)

Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance - Burger Moe's - Lucky Palooza

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Joseph Voyda.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D9: West 7th / Fort Road Federation (846 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Moe Sharif, for Burger Moe's, for Lucky Palooza, to be
held on Saturday March 14th from 11am to 11pm. The event will be located at 240 7th Street West - Tent in the Parking
Lot of Burger Moe's. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming.
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